
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the meeting of 
the LGBTQ+ Advisory Board scheduled for 
Thursday, December 8, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. has 
been cancelled. 

The next meeting of the LGBTQ+ Advisory Board will be held 
THURSDAY, January 12, 2023, at 7:00 P.M. in Plummer Park 
Community Center Rooms 5 & 6.  

Andi Lovano 
Manager 
Community and Legislative Affairs Division 
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